
 

    
Dear friends of Yehudi Menuhin,  who supported harmony inside 
and outside  of  the concert  hall.  Sir  Menuhin  received  several 
prices for his commitments to peace and he is a honorary citizen 
of Saanen/ Gstaad. These villages established a philosopher's path 
in  his  name  and  with  his  thoughts. This  path  is  an  ethical 
obligation for the communities and their representatives. 
  

Recently we have learned that the Menuhin Festival in 2015 will 
be free of HSBC-sponsoring and -identification . We wish that the  
people in charge of the festival will make right and wise decisions 
to find decent partners. The artists, employees and guests will 
then no longer be humiliated by violent-profit-money*, that is still 
used to finance this event.

Thank you for supporting the Menuhin-ethos by spreading 
the message to all  Saanenland -  communities so Yehudi 
Menuhin's name will no longer be connected with inhuman 
organizations and injustice.
 

Alec Gagneux, Brugg; Christoph Pfluger, Solothurn; 
Gottfried Von Siebenthal, Aeschi; Irene Meier de 
Spindler, Bern; John Taki, Gstaad; Oswald Sigg, Bern; 
Toni Reichmuth, Steinen.  
 

www.fairCH.com/ProMenuhin           079 727 10 27  

 * NZZ 11.12.2012 about HSBC:
The bank served thus as a giant 
gateway for funds from drug 
smugglers,criminals, terrorists 
and authoritarian states with 
billions of dollars ...

„The highest aim of our life shall be, to 
always give our best and  to share with 
others the Good and the Beautiful.“ 

(Philosopher’s Path Table 6)


